M PORTS

To: All Customers of Teesport Unitised Terminals

UK Rebated Fuel Duty Removal - 15t April 2022.

Dear Customer,

PD Ports Limited

17-27 Queen’s Square,
Middlesbrough, TS2 1AH
+44 (0) 1642 877000

10t March 2022

As we advised via letter on the 29t December 2021, due to the legislative changes associated with
the removal of duty rebated fuel, it has become necessary to apply a surcharge in recognition of the

increased costs of operating once the legislation comes into force.

As such, from the 1t April 2022, a fuel duty surcharge will be applicable, charged directly by PD
Ports to all Carriers, Lolo and Roro, and applicable to all Laden Import and Export units (excluding

passenger cars).

The surcharge will be levied at a rate of £3.90 per laden import and export unit.

Unfortunately, these charges are unavoidable given the changes to UK Government legislation and

will remain in place for the duration of the legislative change.

Should you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours Sincerely,

PORTS

Andrew Oxby
Strategic Development Director

17 - 27 Queen’s Square
MIDDLESBROUGH
TS2 1AH

Tel: +44 [0] 1642 277609 (Internal 1701)
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